
Rules Committee, 

I believe that it would be better for the President to be elected by National Popular Vote. Passing 

HB2927 would help accomplish that if enough states joined the effort.  

There have been 2 elections where Democratic candidates would have become President and I 

believe our country would be in a better, more reasonable place, and we would have a sane and 

progressive leader who could help reinvigorate American and not let it become more divided with 

less and less of a middle class.  

I don't believe it is possible to change the US Constitution to change the electoral college to 

accomplish this. HB2927 makes it possible to get there. Please pass it. 
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